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Nicki Peters 402-372-2463

Attention Cuming County Public Power District irrigators! All services are scheduled to be re-energized
the week of March 26, 2012. We appreciate your patience and cooperation as the linemen go through
each area. If you have any questions, please call the office at 402-372-2463.



